WLC REF: MIRQ0145

| wish to object to the proposed planning outline for Linlithgow especially in the area adjacent to
Oatlands Park and going over to the Old Edinburgh Road

Traffic Management-Although the thought is that the traffic will use the Old Edinburgh Road
unfortunately people will use Manse Road and this is not suitable for any increase of traffic due to
the limitations at the canal basin and narrow surrounding roads

Health Centre- Is already not fit for purpose as the doctors are already having to share rooms. Any
influx of new patients will put a further strain on this service

Schools- The distance that the children would have to walk and the roads that they would have to
cross is in excess and not safe.The local school would be unable to accept the children therefore they
would have to be travel to schools out with their normal area.

Drainage- In very heavy rainfall water has cascaded, from the field behind Oatlands Park, down
either side of my house . This has only happened very occasionally but any building on this land i
have my concerns if the drainage system could manage.





